
 

 

April 11, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Carl Holmes, Chairperson 
House Committee on Energy and Utilities 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Carl Holmes: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2143 by House Committee on Energy and Utilities 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2143 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2143 would allow electric generation, transmission, and distribution facilities to 
recover costs for energy storage devices as they currently do for other capital investments. 
 
 Passage of the bill would have no fiscal effect on the Kansas Corporation Commission; 
however, it may increase revenues to electrical generation, transmission and distribution 
facilities. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Tom Day, KCC 
 Shonda Smith, CURB 


